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COMCAST

January 8, 2016

Jacqueline Beaudry, Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

301 E. Huron St, 2nd Fl. P.O. Box 8647
Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Ms. Beaudry:

We recently made changes to our government affairs organization to most effectively serve our
customers and maintain strong relationships with the communities we serve.

I am writing to introduce myself as your new Comcast government affairs liaison. In that role, I
will be your key contact for government and regulatory matters.

I look forward to working with you and helping to ensure that Ann Arbor and Comcast have an
amicable and productive relationship, built on the understanding that our primary concern is
excellent service for Comcast customers in your community.

My direct telephone number is 734-254-1557 and my e-mail address is
Kyle_Mazurek@cable.comcast.com.

Sincerely,

Manager of External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region
41112 Concept Drive
Plymouth, MI 48170
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